
     

5th Grade Promotion Portraits 
Coming to 

Avondale Elementary School 
Thursday, April 24th 

 
Promotion portraits will be taken for all 5th grade students. A package will be sent 
home on our parent approval plan. This means that NO MONEY is necessary on 
picture day.  You will be able to view your portraits before you buy. You pay only 
for what you keep.  Your options will include color portraits offered in a variety of 
innovative styles. 
 

Please Note: All 5th grade students will be photographed 
 

 Do not send money on picture day 
 

 Payment options and  portrait selections will be sent home approximately two 
weeks after picture day.  You’ll pay only for what you keep. 
 

 Please plan for your student to join us, there is NO make-up day for promotion 
pictures. 
 

 If you have any questions please email customerservice@hagerphotosd.com 
 

Hager Photography 


